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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is replacing the I-39/90/94 bridges across the Wisconsin 
River in Columbia County, with project completion scheduled in 2027. The following work is scheduled to take 
place as part of this project:

I-39/90/94 WISCONSIN RIVER BRIDGE PROJECT 
WEEKLY CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: 3/16-3/22

•	 The speed limit on I-39/90/94 has been reduced to 60 mph 
at all times

•	 Traffic on I-39/90/94 has been shifted into temporary lane 
configurations

•	 Traffic on I-39/90/94 is bi-directional north of the Wisconsin 
River

LONG-TERM IMPACTS IN PLACE

TRAFFIC IMPACTS WEEK OF 3/16-3/22
Sunday 3/16							     

•	 Only long-term impacts listed in place

Monday 3/17

•	 I-39/90/94 Northbound (WB) reduced to two lanes

•	 I-39/90/94 Southbound (EB) reduced to two lanes

Tuesday 3/18

•	 I-39/90/94 Southbound (EB) reduced to two lanes

Wednesday 3/19

•	 Only long-term impacts listed in place

Thursday 3/20

•	 Only long-term impacts listed in place

Friday 3/21

•	 Only long-term impacts listed in place

Saturday 3/22

•	 Only long-term impacts listed in place

Lane closures will not be in place during peak travel periods.

•	 Grading along the south side of County V

•	 Retaining wall construction along the new I-39/90/94 
northbound lanes south of the Wisconsin River

•	 Pile driving for the new northbound river bridge 

•	 South abutment construction for the new northbound river 
bridge

ONGOING WORK

Above: County V over I-39/90/94 facing north

River users are advised to navigate cautiously 
through the bridge reconstruction area and 

adhere to all posted signage.
Please note all work is weather-dependent and subject to change.
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